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Minutes of the Meeting of Great Milton Parish Council Planning meeting held Monday 3rd March 2014 at 

7.30pm in the Pavilion: 

 

Present:  Cllrs. Stephen Harrod (Chair and District Councillor), Peter Fewell (Vice Chair)  

Doug Colley, Bill Fox, Gwen Harris, Rosalind Hayman and.  

   

In Attendance: Helen Cherry (Clerk) 19 members of the public. 
    

 

29/14 Apologies for Absence 

 Christine Pepperell 

  

   

30/14 Register of Disclosable Pecuniary Interests for this Meeting 

 None 

  

31/14     Planning Applications  
Received and considered the following Planning Applications from SODC:  
P14/S0279/FUL - Crofts Furlong Farm Lower End Great Milton  
Demolition of existing house and outbuildings. Erection of replacement dwelling and outbuildings.  
 
After much consideration and discussion the application was APPROVED with the following 
recommendations:  
 

• GMPC strongly recommended that the third floor right-hand dormer windows utilise obscured 
glass in order to minimise impact to Tripps Farmhouse privacy. 

• A further condition, to ensure mature tree landscaping again to minimise loss of privacy to Tripps 
Farmhouse. 

 
To note that Councillor Stephen Harrod (Chair) voted abstention.  
 
District Councillor (SH) agreed to ask the planning committee to raise this planning application at their 
meeting, for further discussion.  

 

  

 

 

The meeting closed at 9:00pm 

 

 

 

Signed:  

 
 

 


